
Arkansas Head Start Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

July 17, 2024 
Minutes 

 
The meeting was cancelled because only three board members joined the call and there 
was not a quorum available: Cyndi Musick, Jennifer Thomas, and Christie Campbell were 
available for the call. Guests were Deana Howell and Jackie Govan. 
 
There were no minutes available from the April Board Meeting or the May Annual Meeting.  
 
Jackie Govan will email items to be voted on by the Board of Directors.  
 
Submitted by, 
Deana Howell, Administrative Services Manager 
Arkansas Head Start Association 


